
 

 

Selected Summer Yearlings Sales inspections are on temporary hiatus due to COVID-19. 

The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention has recommended  
social distancing and self-isolation during the current public health crisis. 

 

Selected yearlings sales nominations are still being accepted: 

Nominate via Consignor Portal 

Nominate via PDF  
(save & email OR print & fax) 

 

For questions about nominations, please contact Vicki Cooper (vcooper@fasigtipton.com). 

For information about the inspection schedule, please continue to check the website at 
www.fasigtipton.com.  
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